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Re Removal Action Completion Report (RACR)- Western Portion Parcel 49 
Fort Monmouth, Oceanport, Monmouth County 

Preferred ID: G000000032 

Dear Mr. Colvin: 

CATHERINE R. McCABE 
Commissioner 

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (Department) has completed review of the 
RACR for western portion of Parcel 49. This RACR outlined the time-critical removal of PAH 
contaminated soils at western portion of Parcel 49. All excavated soils have been removed and 
delivered to an off-site facility. Based on the review the Department offers no comments to the 
submitted RACR and concurs with the soil removal action. Further, the proposed action of soil 
removal and offsite disposal is acceptable. 

Thank you and please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

C: Jim Moore, BRAC Project Manager 
Cristina Grill, Parsons 
Joe Fallon, FMERA 
File 
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